
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
May 2, 2014  
 
 
VIA COURIER and EMAIL 
 
  
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, On M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re: EB-2012-0459 - Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  
 2014 – 2018 Rate Application 
 Reply Argument – Extension Request        
 
Enbridge has been working hard at preparing a complete Reply Argument for the  
EB-2012-0459 Rate Case.  Despite our best efforts, it has now become apparent that, 
due to the need to respond to nearly 500 pages of intervenor submissions as well as 
completing work on other cases, it will not be possible for Enbridge to file its reply 
argument by Monday, May 5th.   
 
We respectfully ask the Board to grant Enbridge an extension for the filing of Reply 
Argument.  This extension will allow Enbridge the time it needs to prepare a complete 
Reply Argument that will assist the Board.  In order that it does not have to ask for 
multiple extensions, Enbridge requests that the filing deadline be extended from 
Monday May 5, 2014 to Thursday May 8, 2014.  Enbridge will make every effort to 
complete and file the Reply Argument by Wednesday May 7th. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
 
Andrew Mandyam 
Director, Regulatory Affairs and Financial Performance 
 
cc: Mr. F. Cass, Aird & Berlis  
 EB-2012-0459 Intervenors  

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 

Andrew Mandyam
Director, Regulatory Affairs and 
Financial Performance 
phone: 416-495-6350 
fax: (416) 495-6072  
Email:  andrew.mandyam@enbridge.com 


